
7th March 2025 

Reminder: Choir children who are going to Blackpool 

Winter gardens next Thursday 13th March, please 

pay £10 on Scopay for this if you haven’t already.  

We realise that it is Ramadan, 

but as a primary school we do 

not allow the children to fast 

due to their age. Thank you for 

understanding. 

The next school holiday: 

School closes for the Easter holidays at 1:30pm Friday 4th April and we reopen on      

Tuesday 22nd April at 8:45am. Thank you 

On Monday 25th March that all children will be taking part in a fun maths workshop linked 
to money run by As Creatives.  There is no charge for this workshop as school are              
providing this as a maths enrichment opportunity.  I've added an image in case it's any use!  

Just a reminder 4T will not be swimming next 

week as the swimming baths in closed. It will be 

reopened on Tuesday 18th March. 

RL Stay and Story  will be  on Monday 10th March at 2:45pm. RD Stay and Story will be 

on Tuesday 11th March at 2:45pm. All reception parents are welcome. 

We are seeing extremely high levels of norovirus, with 
numbers far above the five year average for this time of 

year. If you’ve caught the virus, take steps to avoid          
passing the infection on. If you’ve caught the virus, take 

steps to avoid passing the infection on. • If you have          
diarrhoea or vomiting, do not return to work, school or 

nursery until 48 hours after your symptoms have stopped 
and don’t prepare food for others in that time either. 

Wash any soiled clothes/bedding at 60 degrees. • If you 
are unwell, avoid visiting people in hospitals and care 

homes to prevent passing on the infection in these 
settings. • Washing your hands with soap and warm         

water and using bleach-based products to clean surfaces 
will also help stop infections from spreading. 


